
The newly elected 2014 officials of Nairobi University Social Work Students Association (NUSWA) 
recently paid a courtesy call on the Chairman of the Department of Sociology and Social Work, Dr. 
Ocharo.  The purpose of the visit was to introduce the new officials and discuss their calendar of 
activities. We wish the new team all the best as they take office.  


